
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/1/2016 4:02:26 PM
Subject: RE: DOE follow up - what we are going to say

I’m good.
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 3:59 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Adams, Chaney; Godfrey, Rob; Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: DOE follow up - what we are going to say
 
I'm good with this.

David M. Glaccum

Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley

(803) 429-6769
 

On Tue, Nov 1, 2016 at 3:05 PM -0400, "Godfrey, Rob" <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

The following is what Chaney is going to call and offer The State, the AP and the Aiken Standard on today’s DOE/DHEC 
announcement. Let us know now of any issues. The governor is fine with it.
 
"We are pleased DOE has agreed to accelerate treatment of liquid waste at SRS, but the federal government's track 
record with other promises they have made isn't a good one, so we will closely monitor DOE's compliance with their 
end of the bargain.  As the governor has said time and again: South Carolina will not be a permanent dumping ground 
for nuclear waste."
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
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